
Members of House Educa0on Commi4ee: 
 
Please Vote NO on HB1472: 
 
This bill seems like another intended to siphon off funding for public schools in North Dakota.  
Especially startling in this bill are the exemp0ons such as background checks, fire codes and 
teacher cer0fica0on.  My mother taught school at age 16 in Minnesota in the 1930’s and even 
she needed a cer0ficate of qualifica0on beyond her high school diploma.  We need to put our 
efforts into maintain and improving quality in our public schools, which served our children very 
well.  Please recommend a Do Not Pass on HB1472.  Thank you for your considera0on.   
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